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Oregon cannot sustain these vehicle restrictions, it’s not economically feasible or 

sustainable and trying to force compliance will have devastating repercussions on our 

economy. Companies can’t afford to replace fleets, the regulations aren’t in place for 

personnel, and the infrastructure isn’t even begun.  


